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From April through July, the NHTS has continued implementing tasks in its planning stage. The OMB 

package has been submitted and the survey is currently under OMB review. This process can take as little 

as 3 months or possibly even up to 9 months.  

 

Most Add-on partners have transferred their commitments to the Transportation Pooled fund, but for 

those who have not, the deadline for final transfers is December 2015. Add-on sample designs and 

questions have been submitted to FHWA and are currently being tested. 

 


